
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 2 

Healthe Care – NWPH 

Enterprise Agreement Bargaining 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) received a response from your 

employer on Monday 6 August 2024. The initial offer falls far short of members’ claim for safe staffing as well as 

for wages - 3% per year for a 3 year agreement is the offer. At a member meeting on Monday and via survey 

responses, ANMF members’ claims for a move to ratios that provide for safe staffing taking into account 

minimum staffing for night shift is extremely important to you. We have heard you, at the next bargaining 

meeting the ANMF will advocate on your behalf for what is important you - competitive wages and safe 

staffing. 

 

What can you do? 

• Complete the current survey if you haven’t already.   

• Attend the next bargaining meeting scheduled for Monday 12 August 2024 as an ANMF representative 

for your colleagues, email your interest to  Annette.Beechey@anmftas.org.au.  

• Have your say at the next onsite member meeting at 1430hrs Tuesday 13 August 2024. 

• Watch your inbox for further surveys. 

 

 

 

Survey:   

 

 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 
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why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

Authorised by Emily Shepherd, ANMF Tasmanian Branch Secretary 
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